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These are critical times

· You’ll remember we shared concern over our financial position in February

· Many of the actions we took, including very difficult layoffs and furloughs, resulted in us being able to get through that rough patch

· We have very real concerns about our financial future
Access to Care

· We continue to have a shortage of providers 

· We struggle to ensure people can be seen in a timely manner 

· We have improved our interactions over the phone and in person, but we need to be even better  

Billing

· We’ve discovered issues with our internal controls and collections processes

· We are struggling to collect what is owed to us and to correct rejected claims
Customer Service

· We seek to provide continuity of care, yet every month over 900 new patients come to the health center and less than half return for a visit within two years
Corrective Actions

· We need the right providers in the right places at the right times. We’ll be making adjustments to the way we staff our medical practices to ensure we increase access to care
· We are working to make it easier for people to get an appointment
· We are also looking to make sure every call is answered because every call is important
· We are working to improve our internal controls and processes so we can collect payment for services rendered 

· We’ve also been working with providers to make sure all clinical documentation is completed in a timely fashion 

· We’ll be working with site managers and with the staff at every location to find ways to improve customer service
· And we are going to start with our move toward becoming a patient centered medical home (Lou Brady will share details on this momentarily)
Specific Actions

· Our plan is designed to cut costs and increase revenues within the next 90 days
· First, the senior leadership team is taking a substantial reduction in pay
· Our plans to open the Hamden care site have been cancelled
· We will have a company-wide furlough of five days to be taken before December 20th
· We will be asking all departments to reduce operational expenses by 15%
· Our vacation payout program where you can exchange vacation days for cash is no longer an available option
· We’ll also be taking additional actions to ensure we are spending our money in the most appropriate manner
· Additional details, as they are worked out, will be announced
Summary

· All of these steps are important and we need to continue to make progress with them, but they are not enough to help us through this rough patch
· We need everyone working together to solve these problems. Please share any suggestions for cost-savings with your supervisor and the senior leadership team.

· You should also know that many other health centers and not-profit agencies are experiencing similar problems. While we are not alone in this, it is up to us to solve our problems

· It’s important for everyone to know that all of us are committed to doing whatever is necessary to continue our mission to serve the people of this community: For example:
· Please answer the phone with a smile and greet our patients with a pleasant demeanor
· Make sure patients get the appointment they need and that they can be seen in a timely manner
· Do the very best you can each and every day
